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2022 Harrington Alumni 

Association Newsletter 

Class of 1952  

Top Row, L to R: Jim Larsh, Joyce Kindred, Nils 

Knapp, Gloria Werner.  Middle Row, L to R: 

Jack Heimbigner, Darlene Miller, Patty Kerr Bob 

Jannot.  Bottom Row, L to R:  Terry Biggart, 

Peggy Chappell, Bob Birge, Ann Louise Swyter, 

Tom Talkington, Alison Morris. 

 

 

Dear Fellow Alumni, 

We’re excited to try a new format for our annual gathering this year. First, we’re planning to reserve a spot in the SW corner of the 

park for alumni to sit together and enjoy their lunch during the Fall Festival. We hope to set up a few tables and chairs and we en-

courage local alumni to bring extras for their classmates should they make plans to meet. This is an informal gathering/meeting 

spot for alumni. We would be grateful for any offers of help to set up at 9 a.m. Saturday, and to tear down the tables and chairs at 

around 3 p.m. Saturday. 

Following the Lions Club raffle drawing at about 3 p.m., alumni are invited to visit the school and wander the halls to reminisce. We 

will have as much open as we can. After your school visit, please plan to join us in the multi-purpose room at 4 p.m. for an alumni 

mix-n-mingle. The Alumni Association is hosting this event with appetizers and non-alcoholic beverages (no alcohol allowed on the 

school grounds). There will be no charge to attend. A printed program and a slide show will feature the honored classes, with other 

ideas still being considered.  We will post updates to our Harrington Alumni Facebook Page. If you are not already following us, you 

can use this QR code to find the page.  

 

One thing that the pandemic gave us, is the willingness and ability to meet via Zoom. All alumni are invited to our meetings, held 4-

5 times per year at 7 p.m., Pacific Time. To receive a link to the meetings, send an email to Jo Gooley at jogooley40@gmail.com 

Finally, it has been my honor and pleasure to serve as your president for the past three years. It’s time for me to step down and to 

let another alumni lead us into the future. My final term is complete after the Fall Festival and we will need someone to step in by 

our October meeting. If you would like to know more about one of the easiest, most rewarding and most impactful volunteer jobs 

I’ve ever done, please reach out to me via email at matthews_kj@hotmail.com. 

You can also send a direct message via our Harrington Alumni Facebook page. 

See you in September! 

Kathi Matthews 
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Class of 1962 

Top Row, L to R:  Dennis Hardy, Roger 

Lybecker, Doris Barbre, Katherine Huddle, 

Bill Gooley, Donna Deking.  Middle Row, L 

to R:  Bill Armstrong, Alice Conklin, Harry 

Rodenbough,  Jim Hoffman.  Bottom Row, L 

to R:  Jim Knapp, Del Morse, Jack Wahl, 

Stan Bischoff, Don Robertson. Gordon 

Wagner. 

Class of 1972 

Top Row, L to R:  Rita Timm, Florence Hill, Gene 

Mann, Colleen Oestreich, Les Wood, Art Hatten, 

Tom Schenk.  Second Row, L to R:  Kristy Chris-

tianson, Mike Crum, John Adams, Wanda Timm,  

Wayne Rodenbough, Peggy McCartney,  David 

Frazier.  Third Row, L to R:  Sherrie Maurer, Lance 

Tower, Nancy Schuh, Wendy Hein.  Bottom Row, 

L to R:  Kevin Moeller, Lynn Heimbigner, Barry 

Kruger, Gary Thiemens, Steve Timm, Ray Kings-

ley, Cam Kaputa. 

Class of 1982 

Top Row, L to R: Cheri Haugan, Jason 

Hauck, Cheryl Green, Louie Hegel, Deb-

bie Baynes.  Second Row, L to R:  Rob-

erta Graves, Scott Miller, Steve Franklin,  

Wanda Johnson.  Third Row, L to R:  

Barry Weishaar, Robyn Talkington, 

Kathryn Morey, Jay Earle.  Bottom Row, 

L to R:  DeVonne Bischoff, Mindy 

Cronrath, Curtis Sweet, Kandace Kruger,  

Shan Timm. 
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1936  -  William Roth          

1948 -   Darrell Chappell  

1949  -  Russell Zundel 

1950  -  Corrine Gilbanks  

1953 -   Gregory Knapp         

1954  -   Shirley Birge*        

1955  -   Joseph Coombs            

1958  -   Carol Becker  

1961 -    Paul Lesnett* 

1962 -   Stanley Bischoff 

Teacher  - Dan Crandell        

(* previously not reported in newsletter)    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                  May They Rest In Peace 

       HHS Alumni who passed in 2021-2022 

Class of 1992  

Clockwise, L to R:   Kelley Oestreich, 

Debbie Novotney, Kathy Quaigg, Ron 

Schaffner, William Cunningham, Kami 

Moeller, Meegan Moses, Ronda Chap-

pell, Caren Garrison and John Liddell. 

Class of 2002 

Clockwise, L to R:  Nathan Fitzpatrick, Chris-

sie Alumbaugh, Josh Houck, Vanessa Fries, 

Wayde Badgley, Dusty Oestreich, Natalie 

Kostoff,  Casey Hatcher. 
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Class of 2022 

The Harrington Class of  2022 held their graduation 

commencement  on Friday, June 3rd.  The class had four 

girls.  They are, L to R:  Caroline Slack, Kaylen Behrens, 

Patience Clark and Emily Nixon. Caroline (GU) and Emily 

(EWU) are attending four year universities.  Both girls 

received $1500  scholarships from the Alumni Associa-

tion.  Congratulations  Class of 2022!   

2022 Continuing Education Scholarship Recipient 

Riley Bradford ‘17  - Riley has been awarded $1500 to continue her education.  Riley is currently enrolled at Arizona State Universi-
ty’s online program studying Criminology and Criminal Justice.  Before enrolling in ASU, Riley earned her AA at the Community 
Colleges of Spokane and she also worked for the YMCA in their before and after school programs.  We wish Riley the best as she 
continues her education in pursuit of her degree.      

Class of 2012 

Top Right:  Brett Larmer, Middle row, left to right: Aline 

Matsuzoe, Joe Cronrath, Riley Wyatt.  Bottom Row, left to 

right: Breanna Simpson, Christopher Hansen. 

 

 

 

 

 

Alumni News 

The Harrington Alumni has set up a Venmo account for alumni to pay their dues 

without having to write a check!  If you use this app, please make sure and add 

your grad year.   Speaking of dues, due to the increasing costs of this publication 

and postage, our alumni dues have increased this year to $15.00.  We appreciate 

your continued support of our organization. 

We’ve had quite a few new faces join us via zoom for our alumni meetings in 

2022.  If you are interested in getting involved please reach out to 

jogooley40@gmail.com for a link to our early September meeting where we will 

be finalizing details for the 2022 Alumni Reunion on Saturday, September 24th, 

2022.  See you then. 

  


